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Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 2:38 PM
To: Savale, Michael
Cc: Beaulieu, Jacquelyn Marie; Schroedel, Justin Robert
Subject: RE: 2024 PFAS Site Investigation Work Plan (BRRTS #: 02-05-586429)

Hi Mike, 
 
DNR has reviewed the workplan which describes the proposed installaƟon of an addiƟonal monitoring well west of the 
previously idenƟfied PFAS contaminaƟon in groundwater.  DNR concurs with the proposed well installaƟon and this 
email serves as your noƟce to proceed. 
 
It may be beneficial to include any addiƟonal exisƟng on-site monitoring wells in the PFAS monitoring schedule.  In 
parƟcular, any wells installed as part of the Cinco Mill development may help provide addiƟonal delineaƟon of the 
groundwater plume in the northly direcƟon. 
 
Depending on the future results, addiƟonal invesƟgaƟve work may be needed to fully define degree and extent of 
contaminaƟon. 
 
Let me know if you would like to discuss anything in more detail. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
-Keld 
 
We are commiƩed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at hƩp://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 
Phone: (920) 510-8294 
Keld.Lauridsen@Wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Savale, Michael <Michael.Savale@tetratech.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 12:46 PM 
To: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Beaulieu, Jacquelyn Marie <jacquelyn.beaulieu@gapac.com>; Schroedel, Justin Robert 
<justin.schroedel@gapac.com> 
Subject: 2024 PFAS Site Investigation Work Plan (BRRTS #: 02-05-586429) 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Keld, 
Please see the attached PFAS Site Investigation Work Plan (SIWP) for the Georgia-Pacific Broadway LLC (GP) 
facility located at 1919 South Broadway, Green Bay WI. This is the fourth SIWP for the PFAS investigation (BRRTS #: 
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02-05-586429). The 2024 SIWP includes the completion of up to two soil borings and the installation of up to one 
monitoring well to further delineate PFAS impacts southwest of the Broadway facility and one round of 
groundwater PFAS sampling following drilling activities. GP is requesting WDNR concurrence that this SIWP is 
acceptable. Tetra Tech and GP have identified resources to complete the 2024 SIWP scope the week of August 12, 
2024, however, in accordance with NR 716.09(3)(b),  GP will not execute the 2024 SIWP scope until the work plan 
has been approved by the WDNR or 30 days after its receipt by the department. 
 
Please let me know if there are any questions and if a paper copy of the SIWP is required. 
Thank you, 
Mike 
 
Mike Savale | Associate Geologist 
Direct 734.213.5040 | Mobile 810.923.8076 | michael.savale@tetratech.com 
 
Tetra Tech, Inc |Leading with Science®  
1136 Oak Valley Drive, Suite 100 | Ann Arbor, MI 48108 | tetratech.com  
 
This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this 
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.  
 

             Please consider the environment before printing. Read more  
 

 
 


